
 

 

Hello, 
 
The CHU Dumont Foundation is pleased to present its very first electronic newsletter to keep you up 
to date with news from your Foundation!  
 
In this first edition, we report on the success of the recent Tree of Hope campaign. Future editions will 
include a variety of information, including upcoming events and updates on the various projects 
supported by the Foundation. You'll be able to follow the progress of your donations on a regular 
basis. You won't miss a thing! 
 
On behalf of the CHU Dumont Foundation team, I wish you happy reading and a healthy 2024! 
 
Gilles Allain, CEO 
 
 
 

Retrospective – 2023 Tree of Hope campaign 

 
 

 

Donors, volunteers, friends of the CHU Dumont Foundation, 
  

Thank you from the bottom of our hearts for your commitment to the 
35th Tree of Hope campaign, which came to a close on Saturday, 
November 25, during the Radio-Canada radio special broadcast. This 
year's success would not have been the same without you. 
 

As in the past, the population responded very well to the call. We 
recognize, in this outpouring, the generosity that so characterizes our 
fellow citizens throughout our province, as well as those who support 
the cause.  
 

On behalf of all those who have been affected by cancer in one way or another, and on behalf of the 
CHU Dumont Foundation team, thank you from the bottom of our hearts!  
 

 



What are the funds raised for? 

 

Since its inception in 1989, the Tree of Hope campaign has raised over $34 million to help improve the 
comfort and care of cancer patients at Moncton's Dr. Léon-Richard Oncology Centre and community 
oncology clinics, not to mention the Mgr. Henri-Cormier Lodge and the research efforts made here. 
It's all happening right here in New Brunswick! 
 
Funds from the 2023 campaign will be used to equip the Oncology Centre with a specialized 
stereotactic radiotherapy technique that targets brain tumours caused by cancers other than brain 
cancer.  
 
"Every year, around a hundred patients come to the Oncology 
Centre with such diagnoses. Thanks to the generosity of our 
valued donors, we will be able to treat these patients at home, 
rather than having to transfer them elsewhere to access the 
technology." 

- Dr. Linda LeBlanc, Chief of the Vitalité Regional 
Oncology Department 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 



Coming this February… 

 

 
 

The CHU Dumont Foundation's traditional Valentine's Day Gala is back! Individual tickets or corporate 
tables available! 
 
Don't delay! Get your tickets now by clicking here! 
 
We look forward to seeing you on February 10! 
 
To reserve your corporate table, contact Nicolas Drouet: info@fondationdumont.ca  
 
The Gala is presented by: 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

https://dumontfoundation.ca/fcd-1/campaign-in-detail/gala-de-la-saint-valentin-2024-28
mailto:info@fondationdumont.ca

